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The Harbor Heights Christmas 

Party will be Wednesday, 

December 5th at 

Cotton Exchange 

Restaurant.  The cost is  

$19.00 per person. 

The menu will include: Beef tips 

w/buttered noodles, chicken 

parmesan, smashed potatoes, 

tossed salad, rolls, vegetable, 

coffee & tea.  Connie Puls will 

again make cheesecakes for 

dessert. 

The party will begin at Noon with a 

cash bar & time to visit with 

friends.  Buffett lunch will be 

served at 1:00. 

Our entertainment this year is 

Tim Gresl – he performs classic 

country – Johnny Cash, Elvis, etc.  

Please have your reservation & 

payment to the office before 

November 21st. If you are 

writing a check, please make it 

payable to Harbor Heights LLC.  

 

There is plenty of parking & access 

is easy, if you have never been to the 

party before or have not come for a 

few years, please consider joining us 

for an afternoon of fun & friends. If 

you would like to bring friends from 

outside of Harbor Heights, please do 

so, everyone is welcome!!  

 

Local Girl Scout Troops will be 

Christmas Caroling in Harbor 

Heights this year!! They will 

be here on Thursday, 

December 20th between 5:00 

– 6:30 p.m.  They will knock 

on doors to hand out cards &  

sing. If you would like to hear 

them, please leave your porch 

light on so they know where 

to stop.(this info will also be in 

the December newsletter)  

 

Election Day is 

Tuesday, Nov. 6th.  

Remember to 

Vote!  

There will be NO Corner 

Coffee this month; 

However, Dianne Schmidt 

will be hosting coffee in December at 

her home.   

Welcome to our 

newest residents: 

Estelle Moldenhauer – 539 

Harbor Heights 

Gary & Phyllis McGroarty – 631 

Park Ridge 

Neome & Richard Schaumberg 

– 411 Harbor Heights. 


